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Monday 30th January 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Planned strike action at Girnhill Infant School on Wednesday 1st February 2023. 
 
We write further to our previous correspondence to update you on the progress of our contingency planning 
during the forthcoming strike action in schools. 
 
Background 
We have had confirmation from NEU that members of the union intend to take formal industrial action by 
participating in a strike which will take place on Wednesday 1st February 2023. 
 
What will happen at the school during the strike?  
 

School will be open all day as usual on this day, therefore we expect all pupils to attend 
school on this day.  
 
The Department for Education expects all school-registered children of compulsory school age to be in 
attendance on school opening days 

 
 
We look forward to seeing all of our pupils on Wednesday.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jane Littlewood  
Headteacher  
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